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The Microcredential Alliance Unveiled

In a strategic move, MicroVET has established
the Microcredential Alliance, a collaborative
space designed to bring together relevant
stakeholders in the education sector.

 This alliance aims to facilitate the sharing of
insights, innovations, and resources among
participants, fostering an environment
conducive to shaping the future of education.

THE EUROPEAN ALLIANCE FOR
MICROCREDENTIALS

The Official Launch of the
European Alliance for
Microcredentials commenced in
hybrid mode (in Dubrovnik and
online) on October 25th, 2023.
The primary goal of the event was
to introduce the Alliance to a wide
audience of individuals and
institutions interested in VET,
education, and microcredentials,
demonstrating how they can
participate in the Alliance. The
event was part of the European
Vocational Skills Week 2023.
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How to Engage

Stakeholders interested in joining the
Microcredential Alliance can express their
interest by visiting the MicroVET website or
reaching out directly to the project team. The
platform looks forward to welcoming passionate
contributors who share the vision of advancing
education through collaboration.
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Alliance Membership Statistics

The MicroVET consortium has achieved
reaching more than 50 members
through a joint effort within the scope
of the R4 European Alliance for
Microcredentials. Moreover, the
members are not only from Europe but
also from countries outside Europe
and even continents. You can reach all
members from here.
https://microvet.eu/members/
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FINAL EVENT

As the MicroVET project approaches its
conclusion, the final TPM and Final Conference
took place on May 21st at THON Hotel EU, Rue de
la Loi 75, 1040 Brussels, Belgium. After discussing
final management issues, ESHA, the host of the
final event, and consortium members had the
opportunity to host valuable speakers at this
event.

The opening of the final conference was
conducted by Isabel Ladron-Arroyo, DG
EMPL, followed by a presentation by Julian
Ng, President of IVETA. Additionally, during
the discussion on the sustainability of the
Alliance, alliance members participated
inline in the meeting and also had the
opportunity to attend the presentation of
the World Alliance by Stefano Tirati. The
final conference was successfully
completed.
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